
R.E.Wood
President

Sears,Roebuck and Co.
Executive Offices
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September 10, 1936,

Mlse V. L. Egbert,
Secretary to Hon« M« S# Eccles,
Federal Reserve Bank,
Washington, D* C#

My dear Miss Egberts

I wieh to thank you for your note of the
3th relative to Mr* Eccles1 absence from Washing-
ton this month*

As indicated in my previous letter, I
expect to be in Washington to attend a meeting of
Business Advisory Council and shall probably call
at the bank on the 13th as Mr. Eccles suggested in
his letter of July 9th and talk with some of the
other officials»

Very truly yours,
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